INDIAN SCHOOL SOHAR
(CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF CLASS X AND XIi)
2 November 2017

Dear Parents,

According to circular no. CBSE/ASC/LOC/112509/2018/ dated 17" October, 2017 from CBSE, it is
required that both the parents have to verify the details of their ward and sign a declaration on the
List of Candidates (LOC) for the correctness of the details entered in it.

Therefore you will be required to come to the school during the fourth week of this month and
verify the details of your ward and sign the declaration on the LOC. The exact time and date for
signing the LOC will be informed to you later. The LOC will be made available at the reception.
Kindly, note that the signatures of both father and mother are required.

In case the parents do not come and sign within the time frame, the LOC will be sent without
signatures and the school will hold no responsibility.
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